

603 Navarro Street/Suite **704** San Antonio, Texas **78205** 512/224-4611

August 24, 1973

Mr Val Montalvo 518 Sacramento San Antonio, Texas 78212

Dear Montalvo,

Thank you for helping to name the San Antonio Professional Basketball Club. As a result of your suggestion, SPURS, we'd like you to be our guest on opening night.

The SPURS open the '73-'74 season October 10, at 7:30pm, in the HemisFair Arena. As tickets are not yet available, I will be mailing them to you at a later date.

We hope that you will be able to attend many of our games throughout the season.

Jack Ankerson GENERAL MANAGER